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NEWSLETTER



Reminder! 
There will be no meeting in December.  Our next meeting is January 24, 2013. 

Please note!!!  Important Winter Silhouette Show information. 
Everyone should have received a packet in the mail with all the information about the Winter Silhouette 
Show.  Please let any of the Board members know if you did not get one. 

Baikoen Winter Silhouette Show January  19 and 20, 2013.  
Los Angeles County Arboretum & Botanic Garden 
301 North Baldwin Avenue 
Arcadia, CA 91007-2697 
Phone: 626.821.4624 
We need volunteers!!! 

Food sign-up list for show’s reception. 
Please let Debbie know what you are going to bring to the reception.   Don't worry about whether there are 
too many of the same dishes.  Debbie will contact you if there are. 

Christmas Party 2012. 
Our thanks to Debbie and LIndsay for hosting the Baikoen Christmas party at their house.  The food was 
delicious and everyone had a wonderful time!   Thanks, guys! 

Election of Officers results.  
A message from Bob Rahlstrom, our club Secretary. 

At the November 15, 2012 meeting, according to the bylaws of the Baikoen Bonsai Kenkyukai, a vote was 
taken by the members present to unanimously reelect the serving officers and Board of Directors for 
another term of office. 
Bob 

Membership  reminder! 
Please send in your membership slip to Elaine Jeche, 453 1/2 Rall Ave, La Puente CA 91746, if you haven’t 
done so already or bring it to the next meeting.  Thank you! 

Our next meeting is January 24, 2013. 


